
 

 

 

Public discussion meeting 

Car parking and other access issues 

 

In light of the Trust’s recent decision to re-introduce car parking charges 
for Blue Badge holders*, we would like to invite you to attend a public 
discussion meeting on: 

Thursday 17th July 

The Hythe Centre, Thorpe Road, Staines TW18 3HD 

From 3.00 – 5.00 pm 

The purpose of the meeting is to explore car parking issues in more 
detail and particularly to work together on other potential improvements 
we can make, for example on parking concessions, and on the process 
we have in place for claiming reimbursement for parking costs.  

 

• Tea/coffee and soft drinks will be available. 

• The Hythe Centre offers good disabled access and plenty of 
accessible parking. 

• RSVP to:  comms@asph.nhs.uk or call 01932 723800. 

• Please let us know if you have any further requirements. 

 

 

*This decision was made at the Trust’s public Board meeting on 29th May 2014 and 
will come into effect from 1st August 2014. 


